January 12, 2009

TO: Staff Sergeant Jim Wagner
CSMR

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

1 appreciate you meeting with President George W. Bush today in the Oval Office of the
White House in Washington, D.C. as the Military Liaison Leader for Project Prayer Flag.

Since the beginning of this organization, an initiative managed under the Department of
Defense’s Community Relations Division, you have been a constant support with our
efforts in supporting our troops in Iraq. You have contributed your time, talent, and even
military material.

In addition to your work with the DOD-"America Supporis You", you were also selected
to represent this organization at our nation’s capital in appreciation for the training you
have given to Army National Guard troops for both combat missions abroad and missions
at home.

We appreciate your continued role and support of our Military men and women who
serve throughout the world in defense of our Freedoms.

We thank and honor you for your efforts.

Sincerely,

el

Shawn Black

Founder

Project Prayer Flag
DOD-America Supports you



